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NORTHEAST PRESTRESSED PRODUCTS, LLC 

ANNOUNCES NEW LEADERSHIP! 

 

Cressona, Pennsylvania, June 26, 2020: Effective July 1, 2020, Thomas F. Koons, who will be 

retiring on December 31, 2020, will be passing the torch to Dennis R. Fink as President of 

NPP. 

 

Dennis is currently serving as Vice Chairman of the Board of Directors for the 

Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute (PCI) and has over 35 years of experience in the 

industry.  His experience and leadership will carry NPP for years to come.  

 

Troy M Jenkins will also be promoted to Vice President / Chief Engineer effective July 1, 

2020. 

 

Troy has been Chief Engineer of NPP since 2009 and has over 19 years of experience in the 

industry.  Troy is currently the Chairman of the Bridge Producer Committee of PCI. 

 

We look forward to their continued leadership in the precast/prestressed concrete industry. 

 

We wish Tom good health and safe travels in his new ventures of retirement.  

 

    

     Northeast Prestressed Products, LLC 


